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Amending Council File RLH AR 20-57 to delete the assessment for Collection of Delinquent Garbage Bills for
services during October to December 2019 at 1871 STANFORD AVENUE. (File No. CG2001A4, Assessment
No. 200103)

Date of LH: 4/2/2020; 7/30/2020
Time of LH: 11:00 AM
Date of CPH: 8/26/2020

Postcard Returned by: Edward J Mellett
Cost: $69.95
Hauling Service(s) Provided: Garbage service and fees; Jan-Mar 2020
Type of Order/Fee: Trash Hauling
Billing Time Period: 1st Quarter of 2019 (Jan - March)
Invoice Date(s): Jan to March 2020
Garbage Hauler: Republic
Returned Mail/Notice Concerns?:
Stated Reason for Appeal (if given): Republic stated that the assessment was for a different address.
Therefore they requested that staff remove the assessment.
Staff Comments: Staff recommends removing the assessment.

WHEREAS on July 22, 2020, the City Council of the City of Saint Paul adopted Council File No. RLH AR 20-
57, said Resolution being the Ratification of Assessment for Collection of Delinquent Garbage Bills for services
during October to December 2019. (File No. CG2001A4, Assessment No. 200103); and

WHEREAS, the property at 1871 Stanford Avenue, being described as: Auditor’s Subdivision No. 58 St. Paul,
Minn. Lot 35 Blk 2, with the property identification number 09-28-23-21-0109 was assessed an amount of
$69.95; and
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WHEREAS, a Legislative Hearing was held on July 30, 2020 and the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends
deleting the fee as the assessment was for a different address; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the reduction of $69.95, plus any accrued interests, be deleted.  Council File No. RLH AR 20
-57 is hereby amended to reflect this change.
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